




















Special Message from

Governor David Y. Ige and
Lieutenant Governor Douglas S. Chin

In Recognition of the
Maui Jim Maui Invitational
November 19-21, 2018

On behalf of the people of Hawai'i, we extend a special aloha and welcome to everyone
gathered for the 2018 Maui Jim Maui Invitational at the Lahaina Civic Center on Maui. The
tournament has the distinction of being one of the oldest early-season men'’s college
basketball tournaments in the nation and is returning for its 35t year.

Participating schools are well represented among the National Collegiate Athletic
Association (NCAA) elite and have won the NCAA championship 68 of the last 80 years.
Since its inception, a total of 118 schools representing 26 conferences and 40 states have
competed in the event and 21 different champions have been crowned. Almost 300
tournament participants have been selected in the National Basketball Association draft,
including 153 selected in the first round.

To our visitors, when you are not cheering on your favorite team, we encourage you to
explore the many sites and experiences Maui has to offer. Whether you visit historic
Lahaina Town, drive the scenic road to Hana, experience a beautiful sunrise from
Haleakalg, relax on one of our world-famous beaches, or partake in the wide array of
shopping and farm-to-table cuisine available on our Valley Isle, we wish you a memorable
and enjoyable time here in Hawai'i.

Mahalo nui loa to Chaminade University for hosting this exciting sporting tradition. To all of
the coaches, players, and spectators, we extend our best wishes for a successful and action-
packed tournament.

With warmest regards,

DAVID Y. 1G #L8l DOUGLAS S. CHIN
Governor : Lieutenant Governor
State of Hawai'i State of Hawai'i








































































































































